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John Hnat Memorial Scholarship Award

The New York Chapter of the NATP has set up a scholarship award in the memory of John Hnat.  John was our Chapter’s past Vice President and 2003 Chapter Person of the Year.  He believed strongly in the New York State Chapter and was always willing to do what was required to make our chapter a success. The chapter will offer this scholarship for the final time in 2021.
For our final award, we will offer the winner a Full Conference registration to NATP’s Annual Conference at the Hilton Inner Harbor in Baltimore, MD.

In order to be eligible for this award the candidate must be a NYS member in good standing with NATP. To receive the award, the recipient must provide the chapter office with all required contact information. The chapter is not responsible for making or reimbursing travel or accommodations. All accommodations must be made by the member.   
The John Hnat Memorial Scholarship recipient will be selected by random drawing at the Chapter’s June 2021 Education Meeting.  Payment will be made directly to NATP on behalf of the recipient.

Please return this application before May 1st, 2021
Email: newyorknatp@gmail.com (or) Fax: 888-906-5868 (or)
Mail to: John Hnat Scholarship
C/O NY NATP

PO Box 3140
Binghamton, NY 13902
Scholarship Application:

Member Name:



Member ID#:   


Member’s Address:








Member’s Email:








Member’s Telephone:








I certify that the above information is true and that I am a member in good standing with the NY Chapter of the NATP, 

Signature of Member

